Fuller, Heather

From: Barry Watson

Sent: 08 July 2013 18:53
To: Fuller, Heather
Subject: Re: Councillor cuts

Reduction of councillers for Wyre Forest District Council

From: Fuller, Heather
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2013 9:10 AM

To: Barry Watson
Subject: RE: Councillor cuts

Dear Mr Watson,

Thank you for your submission.

Could you tell me which review your submission relates to?
Yours sincerely

Heather Fuller

Review Assistant

Local Government Boundary Commission for England
76 - 86 Turnmill Street,

London,

ECIM 5LG

Tel: 0207 664 8534

Email: heather.fuller@Ighce.org.uk

From: Barry Watson [

Sent: 05 July 2013 18:36
To: Reviews@
Subject: Councillor cuts

In favour of cuts. We have too many layers and representatives in government. All areas should be leaner

B.Watson





